
School Council Meeting – 23/1/19 

Minutes 

In attendance Y2 
Rebecca 
Bailey 

Y3 
Mia 
Liam 

Y4 
Julia 
Declan 

Y5 
Kieran 
Ebony 

Y6 
Layla 
Lucas 

Clubs There was a wide range of discussion about the different clubs that are available for all 
children. 
The children had a specific issue with “homework” club. 
This was discussed at length. There were disagreements about whether children who don’t 
do their homework should have to go to homework club or not. Eventually, it was agreed that 
they should go to homework club, but that perhaps homework club could be on a day that is 
not Friday. This again caused great discussion as there are other clubs on other days. 
In the end it was agreed that homework club will stay as it is for now. 
The children would however, like to have an input on what the other clubs after half term 
might be. 
Mr W agreed that we could revisit this before half term and have some suggestions for the 
teachers, but that would not be a guarantee that those clubs would run. 

Reading partner 
classes. 

It was agreed that all year groups will partner up to read once a week. 
Y6 – Nursery 
Y2 – Y4 
Y1 – Y3 
Y5 – Reception 
Mr W to speak to teachers about this. 
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